
 Ref: 22OIA1194 

[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

17 September 2021 

Patricia Nagaretnam 
fyi-request-16487-0b7969d1@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Ms Nagaretnam 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), 
received on 24 August 2021. You requested the following: 

Titles of songs in your current hold music playlist (as of 24 August 2021). 

Information publicly available 

As the information you requested is publicly available, your request for the information is 
refused under section 18(d) of the OIA.  

The playlist has not changed since the previous request and is publicly available on 
fyi.org.nz website and can be found here: 

https://fyi.org.nz/request/12736/response/47890/attach/3/OIA%20Response%20Nagar
etnam.pdf  

Right of Review 

If you disagree with my decision on your OIA request, you can ask an Inland Revenue 
review officer to review my decision. To ask for an internal review, please email the 
Commissioner of Inland Revenue at: CommissionersCorrespondence@ird.govt.nz. 

Alternatively, under section 28(3) of the OIA, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman 
to investigate and review my decision. You can contact the office of the Ombudsman by 
email at: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Thank you again for your request. I trust that the information provided is of assistance to 
you. 

Yours sincerely 

Jo Glennie 
Centralised Operations 

www.ird.govt.nz 
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